December 2, 2021

Laurel Park Board Meeting

Started 5:30 PM by Irv Wilke with Jon Rutt, Evan Bruce, Phyllis Bromgard, Matt Wheeler, and Paul Kober.

**Public Comment:** 

None

Approved minutes from November 4, 2021, meeting, Phyllis motioned and Evan 2<sup>nd</sup>. Motion passed

Guests: Gavin Williams and his wife attended the meeting to discuss the needs of the Park Board for the new reservation software that Gavin has been contracted for by the City. Matt will introduce to the City Employees he will need to deal with.

New Business:

Horseshoe pits had a light pole blow down and was removed, discussion to remove some of the pits was tabled to give board members time to look at them. Russell Park is being proposed as a possible site for a storm water pond on the west side.

Old Business:

Opening Riverside Park and Website – As soon as software is available per discussion at the beginning of meeting. Pipeline construction is done, and contractors are gone

Jaycee hall Update — BB gun group has 9 tables and 51 chairs in meeting room. Heaters are ordered to replace the broken ones. Water line is operable and working to run the Hall.

Lions Park Update - Done.

Calendar Update on Reservations - No new requests for use yet.

Other Items:

Trees planted on east side of Thompson Park Shelter.

We agreed to meet on January 6, 2022, for the next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 6:12

Jon Rutt